From: Geoff Mitchell Accounts
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Delay to the proceedings
Date: 10 May 2022 11:30:21

Dear Sir,

I note the latest from Sunnica requesting a delay in proceedings. In my opinion this shouldn't be granted as the problems encountered should have been dealt with already. The battery connection is a vital part of the proposal but the Directors have failed in their responsibility of making sure that they put forward a concise and well-reasoned proposal. Unfortunately it looks like incompetence and as I have said in previous e-mails the Directors lack of experience in running such large infra-structure project is a major problem for the project and therefore affects everyone in vicinity of the project.

Furthermore, the proposed time-table is very short and I doubt that Sunnica will be able to cover all the areas that need to be covered in such a short space of time. I think the Directors have underestimated the time that will be needed to ensure that a proper proposal is put forward.

I re-iterate that I think a delay in proceedings should not be granted.

Your Faithfully

Geoff Mitchell

Fordham

Ely

Cambridgeshire



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.